
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 

 

WOODBURY COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT CENTER AUTHORITY 

WOODBURY COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT CENTER  

 

The Board of Commissioners of the Woodbury County Law Enforcement Center Authority, will 

hold a public hearing on the proposed Plans, Specifications, Form of Contract, and Estimate of 

Costs for the construction of the above referenced public improvements at 3:10 p.m. on Tuesday 

May 11, 2021, in the First Floor Supervisors’ Board Room, Woodbury County Courthouse, 620 

Douglas St., Room 105, Sioux City, Iowa.  At said hearing, any interested person may appear and 

file objections thereto or to the cost of the improvements. 

 

The scope of work for the above referenced project shall consist of the construction of a new 

122,000 square foot Law Enforcement Center Facility which shall include the Sheriff’s Office, 

County Jail, Courts and supporting spaces.  The project is located at 3701 28th Street, Sioux City, 

Iowa 51101. 

 

 


